MERRY CHRISTMAS

From

WooD CHIROPRACTIC

220 Frankfort Street, Suite 4 Versailles, Kentucky 40383
859.873.2077
www.woodchiropracticcenter.com

Dear Friends,

As the holiday season draws near, what greater gift can we offer our patients than the opportunity to
share health with friends and family? To a person in pain or who suffers with health problems, there is nothing
they want more than to be free from their ailment. We are, therefore, devoting our time this holiday season to
serve your family and friends.

Enclosed you will find a letter with a gift certificate good for $260, which covers the entire cost of the
initial consultation, examination, and necessary x-rays for new patients to our office. We are sure there are
people you know who would appreciate the opportunity to make this step towards better health. In fact, simply
text, email or print this gift certificate and give to someone you care about.

Wishing you a Healthy and Happy Holiday Season,

Brandon Wood, D.C.

P.S. If you have not been in the office in more than nine months, please use one of the certificates for yourself!
Expires January 31st



MERRY CHRISTMAS

From

WooD CHIROPRACTIC

220 Frankfort Street, Suite 4 Versailles, Kentucky 40383
859.873.2077
www.woodchiropracticcenter.com

Dear Friend,

Thanks to the concern of the person who gave you this gift, our office is pleased to offer the opportunity
to receive a complete chiropractic consultation, examination and necessary x-rays. This evaluation would allow
you to know how your body is coping with the physical, chemical and emotional stress of life. Our tests would
include consultation as well as physical, orthopedic, neurological, and chiropractic tests.

We make this offer available during the holiday seasons as a way to extend the gift of health to friends
and families of our patients. At the conclusion of your examination, we will personally discuss with you the
various options available to either restore or expand your health. Please note that this opportunity expires on
the date set on the certificate. To make an appointment, please call now and let our receptionist know that
payment will be made with a gift certificate.

Wishing you a Healthy & Happy Holiday Season,

Dr. Wood & Staff

Gift Certificate for

Wood Chiropractic Center in the amount of $260.00

This certificate will cover the entire cost of your first visit to our office. This visit includes a consultation, exam and spinal
x-rays if needed. It does not apply to personal injury, workers compensation, Medicare, or Medicaid claims and may not be
applied toward an existing account balance due.

You have the right to rescind, within 72 hours, any obligation to pay for services performed in addition to this free or
discounted service.

Expires: January 31st, 2022

Brandon Wood, D.C.



